
 

Year 6 

Teacher - Mr Hough 

Teaching Assistant - Mrs Bamber 

Routines 

 

PE – Monday and Wednesday 

 

Spellings Test – Friday 

 

Times Table Test - Friday 

Communication 

 

If you would like to speak to a member 

of staff, you can: 

 

* Before registration 

* After school 

* Telephone call 

 (before or after school) 

* Email the office 

Summer term 

Curriculum 

 

Maths and English will be taught every day. 

 

In English, we will be reading and looking at The Boy in the 

Striped Pyjamas 

 

RE, Science, History, Geography, Computing and Art will also 

take place during the week, along with PE, Music and French. 

 

Our Topic for this term will be World War 2. 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

 

Homework will be set on a Monday and this will follow the 

revision timetable set ready for the Year 6 SATs. 

 

Spellings will be sent home on a Monday, to be tested on 

Friday. 

 

Reading books will be sent home daily. 

 Please encourage your child to read every night, even if it is 

just a few pages. 

 

Follow Year 6 on Twitter 

 

@Year6HolyFamily 

 


